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       Wednesday 7th July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As I am sure you will have seen in the news the Government are pressing on with their 
roadmap and we will soon be moving to step 4 and learning to ‘live with COVID’. The last 16 
months have been incredibly tough for all of us but our children’s resilience continues to be an 
inspiration to all of us. 
You will have no doubt noted that the purposed date for the end of restrictions has been given 
as the 19th July and we will still have three days left of school after that point. As I am sure you 
can imagine timetables and rotas are all in place for the end of the year so we will be keeping 
the current systems in place for those last three days, with one amendment. On Monday 12th 
July our transition week (and three days) starts, the children will all be moving up to their new 
classes and getting to know their new teachers before the summer holidays. We will be 
scrapping the staggered finishes at the end of the day and all children will finish at 3.15pm.  
 
We will continue with our soft opening from 8.45am for all children. From Monday 12th July all 
children will be coming in and leaving from their new classroom doors: 
 

Owls: Class door   

Skylarks: Class door 

Kestrels: Class door 
 
 
I will be writing to you in the next week about the arrangements for September and what school 
will look like in line with the latest government guidance.   

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sarah Godbold.  
 

Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy 

The Street 

Gooderstone 

King’s Lynn                     

Norfolk  

PE33 9BP   

Tel: 01366 328280   

Senior Teacher: Miss E. Stanley  

Mundford C of E Primary Academy 

St Leonard’s Street 

Mundford 

Thetford 

Norfolk 

IP26 5ED 

 Tel: 01842 878278 

Head of School: Miss L. Brown 
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